
 

 

January 4th, 2025 

 

Regarding New League Sanctioning: 

 

To All Western BCA Pool Players Association Members, 

 

I am writing this to address the Policy & Procedures for Sanctioning New Leagues & Re-Sanctioning Existing Leagues.  Per 

the Policy & Procedures for League Sanctioning/Re-Sanctioning states, “Your information/Sanctioning agreement will be 

sent to the President for action”.  The President has the authority to make the decision to approve or disapprove any 

sanctioning form that comes through.   

 

In the past the President has passed some Sanctioning Forms for New Leagues on to the Board of Directors to have them 

approve or disapprove these Leagues to be sanctioned with the Western BCA which then is ratified by the Membership.   

 

Moving forward with all New League Sanctioning Forms and Re-Sanctioning Forms will come to the President as per the 

Policy & Procedures.  However, if or when there are extenuating circumstances regarding the sanctioning request the 

President may pass the request on to the board to help in the decision making, which would then be ratified by the 

membership.   

 

Best Regards, 

 

Tammy Culbertson 

Western BCA Pool Players Association 

President 

 

 


